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EPI Marketing Services
Corporate Procurement
5404 Wayne Road

Battle Creek, MI 49037

February 12, 2016

Looney Labs

Attn: Kristin Looney
P.O. Box 761

College Park, MD 20741

Dear Kristin,

This letter is to certify that all of our material used in the production of the “Fluxx”, “Loonacy”
and “Chrononauts” games for Looney Labs complies with the Consumer Product Safety
Improvement Act (CPSIA) of 2008. If you need any additional information, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Lucos Vandermolen

Lucas Vandermolen

Director of Corporate Procurement
EPI Marketing Services

P: (269) 964-4600

E: L_vandermoen@epiinc.com




